public, but George Santana and I were in the gallery for a couple of
hours and good fellowship and enjoyment were much in evidence. I believe
this match will become an annual affair.
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BOARD NOTES - Ken Sakai, Secretary

The newsletter will not accept advertising; but we will run an intro-
ductory article on our Supporters of '"Thru the Green'. For more infor-
mation contact Tom Thatcher, Editor

Two bylaw changes approved by the Board to be voted upon at election
meeting in April

ARTICLE II - Membership - Section 4 — Approval or Rejection of Application
second sentence now reads "Each applicant for Class A or B membership shall
be required to pass a written and/or oral examination which has been
approved by the Board of Directors.

Change - Each Applicant for Class A or B membership will be required to
pass a written and/or oral examination which has been approved by the
Board of Directors, except the Board may waive examinations for those
Class A or B applicants who are current Class A or B members of a GCSA
Chapter, who have been active for a minimum of 5 years or who are Class

A or B members of a GCSA Chapter that requires an examination for both
classifications.

ARTICLE IV - Meetings - Section 4 - Quorum Reads "One-fourth (%) of all
eligible voters shall constitute a quorum. No official proceeding shall
be held unless a quorum is present.

Change - Twenty (20) eligible voters plus a majority of the Board of
Directors shall constitute a quorum. No official proceeding shall be
held unless a quorum is present.

GCSAA National Conference will be in San Francisco in 1985
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